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Welcome Bac

Gifted & Talented
Development

Dear Gifted Families,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year!
I'm excited to serve as your Lead Gifted
Teacher at Dunbar Elementary and look
forward to working with your child.

A little about me — my name is Mrs. A.
Palmer, and I've been teaching in Atlanta
Public Schools for 13 years, with experience across all grade levels
(PreK—5th). | hold a bachelor’s degree in Public Relations from the
University of Alabama, a master’s in Teaching from Georgia State
University, and earned my gifted endorsement in 2019.

This year, I'll support your child through the Resource Model,
providing a full day of enrichment at least once per week.

For more information about gifted services, including identification and
enrichment, please visit the APS Gifted & Talented website:
hitps://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/20890

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. I'm looking forward to
a great year with you and your child!

Warmly,

Mrs. Ashley R. Palmer

Lead Gifted Teacher, Dunbar Elementary
404-802-7950 (school office)
apalmer@atlanta. k12.ga. us (email)

Aps Gifted & Talented Website:
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